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Rectory 490 Charles Street, Gatineau, Québec J8L 2K5                                                                                                                             

 Secretary Alma Miller     Email: olv@videotron.ca 
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Telephone (819) 986-3763    Fax:   (819) 961-3159  Web-site: www.stmalachyolv.com  

  

 
 
Reading 1 
Responsorial Psalm 
Reading II 
Gospel  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                   FOOD FOR THE WEEK 
 
Wisdom 2.12,17-20  
The Lord upholds my life.  
James 3.16-4.3.  
Mark.30-37. 
 
Ambition is part of our makeup, and it was no different for some of the 
Apostles. For Jesus, the proper ambition is to be more like him, to serve 
and suffer for others as he serves and suffered. 
 
 Somebody once told St. Ignatius that Francis  Xavier was a very ambitious 
young man. Ignatius replied, “he is not ambitious enough.”  His later 
ambitions were Gospel ambitions.  Prayer renews and refreshes our desire 
to be like Jesus in the world. 
 
 
 

 
MASSES 

Saturday Sept. 29, 2012 St. Malachy @ 
7:00 p.m. 

Kurtis Corrigan (7th anniversary) by his family  
 
Rita Weatherdon (12th Anniversary) by Shirley, Roland & Philip 
Plouffe 
 

Sunday Sept. 30, 2012 OLV @  
9:00 a.m. 

Elmer & Kay Delcourt  by Elma & Philippe Laframboise. 

George Ryan by Eunice & Bruce McDonnell. 

 All parishioners of OLV & St Malachy. 



 

 

 
Joint campaign for Development and Peace and the Canadian Conference of 
Catholic Bishops 
 
A total of $590 was collected last weekend further to Archbishop Durocher’s appeal for a 
special collection for Development and Peace to help “Stop the hunger crisis in West 
Africa.”  This amount has already been sent to the Montreal office of Development and 
Peace so that the Government of Canada can match dollar for dollar donations made to 
Development and Peace.  
 
The generosity of parishioners from Our Lady of Victory parish and  
St. Malachy parish is, as usual, greatly appreciated.     
 
 

Collection for the Needs of the Church in Canada 
 
 Since its foundation in 1943, the Canadian Conference of Catholic Bishops 
(CCCB) has played an important role in helping the Church be present and involved, 
nationally and internationally. The CCCB is the country's national assembly of Catholic 
Bishops, including the Bishops of the Eastern Catholic Churches. It supports the 
Bishops in their pastoral ministry, in the fields of catechesis, ecumenism, interfaith 
relations, social justice, liturgy, doctrine, relations with Indigenous peoples, international 
aid and family life.  

 The Collection for the Needs of the Church in Canada will be held on September 29 and 30, 2012. 
Through your contribution to the Collection, you too can collaborate with the Bishops in their ministry to 
teach, sanctify and govern. 
 The CCCB offices are located at 2500 Don Reid Drive, in Ottawa, where a staff of approximately 30 
provides various services to help support the pastoral work of the Bishops of Canada. 
 
note for OLV envelope holders 
 There is a blue envelope in your box for the Needs of the Canadian Church; however, the date is for 
September 23rd.  Please hold these envelopes until the following week, i.e. September 30th. 
 
.CAMP ARK: ACTS OF RANDOM KINDNESS 
 Camp Ark is four full days of learning for children ages three to thirteen. The four days consist of learning Bible 
stories, performing skits and making crafts. This summer, the school capped off another successful week with an 
ecumenical celebration attended by 115 parents, grandparents, friends and of course the children.  In total, 51 children 
attended the school, a number of which were from our two parishes. 
 This year, OLV has joined the Anglican Parishes of St. Stephen’s in Buckingham,  
St. John’s in Glen Almond, St. Thomas in Silver Creek, St. George’s in Gatineau, and St. Andrew’s United Church in 
Buckingham as an active partner in support of the vacation Bible school. 
 As a result of the camp’s success, two associated ministries are being planned: 
 a bi-monthly ecumenical Sunday school; and a Friday night youth program. 
More information is to follow on the two new ministries, as well as the possibility of other joint projects will be 
forthcoming. 
 
 HARVEST SUPPER: 
Our annual Harvest supper, sponsored by both our Parishes, will be held on Friday, October 26th, at OLV 
Church Hall. This year once again we will be raffling a beautiful quilt donated by Marilyn  Charron.  Marilyn’s 
quilts in the past have proven to be very popular and we thank her for her continued support.  Tickets for the 
supper and Quilt now available before or after mass or the office at (819)986-3763. 
 
Cocktails: 4:30pm 
Dinner:     6:00pm 
Adults:     $20.00 
Children  6 to 12: $10:00               Children under 6 are Free 
 

 



 

 

  
VOCATION DISCERNMENT: 
A week-end for young women ages 17 to 30 to ask and reflect on deep questions about the meaning of our 
lives and how Christ is calling each person to contribute to a better world.  The week-end gives the 
opportunity to look at Salesian consecrated life.  
  
Date: October 12-14, 2012, in Cornwall, Ontario.  
Information: Sr. Francine, FMA francineguilmette@yahoo.ca .  
Visit our web site: http://www.salesiansisterscanada.com/  
 
Thanks! 
 
 
OUR LADY OF LIGHT CULTURAL ASSOCIATION  will be presenting  
The Ottawa Rube German Band  on 
Sunday September 23  
Time: 1:00 P.M. (Food will be served) 
 
Tickets:   
Advance Tickets : $ 5:00 
At the Door:          $10:00 (if available) 
Place: 6458 Route, 315, Mulgrave and Derry 
Tickets available from: Lucie  Miller         819-986-7232 
                                        Shirley Kane        819-986-7264 
                                        Gladys Miller        819-986-2960 
 
EARLY DESCENDANTS OF MAYO AND AREA BOOKLET  
The booklet, has been sold out, however, it may be reprinted at a cost of $25:00 per copy. If interested, 
please call Jean Dunnigan at (819) 986-8763. The deadline is September 30, 2012. 
 
OLV SOCIETY: The Society wishes to thank the Ladies Auxiliary of the Royal Canadian Legion for their 
donation of cups and saucers for our annual teas. The Society raised $332:00 at the Garage Sale. This 
money will be given to the Wardens for upkeep expenses. We thank everyone who worked, donated, and 
bought to make this event a success in spite of the weather.  
The Pre-arranged funeral information session was very informative and well attended.  Another session 
could be scheduled if more people are interested. You may call Louise Guitard, representative of Cadieux 
Tubman funeral homes at 819-663-8383 for more information.  She also offers grief sessions for individuals. 
The funeral coordinators of the parishes will also meet with you and discuss the readings and service 
process.  

 
CANCER FUND RAISER: If anyone  would like to purchase home  made  preserves or pickles  contact 
Monique at (819)-986-3166. 

 
WEEKLY RECEIPTS 

 
 

WEEKLY RECEIPTS OLV ST. MALACHY 
Sept.16-17, 2012  (Sunday Offering) $640.50 $385.00 

 


